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Comments: As much as I love the idea of this project, I'm very concerned that Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain

Coaster Project will be harmful to our environment and the traffic through our mountains. I worry about our high

fire risk as well as the danger to wildlife that increased traffic, pollution, and excess garbage will pose. I ask that

this project be reconsidered 


